
 
 

Champaign Central  
Music Boosters Minutes 

August 9, 2015 
 

 

The Champaign Central Music Boosters met briefly at 6:00 PM in Decker Theatre on Sunday, 
August 9, 2015.  Present were music booster members, marching band parents and students. 

This was the first booster meeting of the year and there were no prior minutes or reports to 
read.  In the future, minutes will be posted on the Maroons website. 

Motion:  Pius Weibel made a motion, and it was approved, to change the name of Champaign 
Central Band Boosters to Champaign Central Music Boosters which will include the bands, 
choirs and orchestra departments. 

An Executive Committee for 2015-2016 was elected. 

 President - Lisa Warne-Magro 
 Vice President - Karen Devine 
 Treasurer - Tracy Nugent 
 Secretary - Beth McDonald 
 Marching Band Chair - Susan Flanigan and Carol Lynn Hassan 
 Jazz Band Chairs - LB & David Frye and Chris & Deb Miller 
 
In addition, Marching Band Uniform Coordinator - Donna Butler was recognized.  Donna, Susan 
Flanigan, and Carol Lynn Hassann gave directions on proper care and maintenance of marching 
band uniforms. 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting concluded at 6:10 PM and students began their marching band 
rehearsal. 
 
Next Meeting:  Monday, September 14, 2015 at 8:00 PM in the band room. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Beth McDonald 
 


